
   

 

Contact information: Headteacher – Mrs Hassan. School Office Manager – Mrs Crompton. 

Telephone – 01942 724820    E-Mail – enquiries@.saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

We wish all our families a 

Happy New Year. The 

children have come back 

into school in a very settled 

way. The weather is due to 

be cold again next week so 

please continue to send in 

hats, scarves and gloves with 

your child/ren. 

LOST PROPERTY 

We’ve loads of lost property 

so it will be put out in the hall 

next Friday, 19th January and 

parents/carers are welcome 

to come between 9 and 

9.30am and retrieve any 

property your child/ren have 

lost. Children will also be 

given the opportunity to see 

if they can spot anything of 

theirs later that morning.  

FAITH IN ACTION 

Well done to Esme and Emily 

who have made and sold 

bracelets before Christmas 

and have raised £11.72 for 

Cancer Research.  

THANK YOU 

We have received a very 

generous donation, from 

someone who wants to 

remain anonymous ,of 40 hi 

vis jackets for children and 5 

for staff to add to our outdoor 

activity stock. We are very 

grateful for these as they 

help to ensure the safety of 

the children and staff when 

they are on activities out of 

school. Thank you.  

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

These will begin later this 

term for EYFS to Y5 pupils. 

The dates have been 

added to the school 

calendar.  

GRANDAD WHEELS 

Grandad Wheels is coming 

to St Oswald’s on Thursday 

18th January. He is an 

author and wheelchair user 

who writes about the crazy 

adventures his grandson 

Charlie has with his 

disabled Grandad. He will 

be running workshops with 

the children that show that 

anyone in a wheelchair, 

whatever their age, can still 

have fun and be fun to be 

with. His books are 

available for purchase and 

all profits go to charity. A 

letter has been sent to you. 

Find out more by clicking 

this link 

Children's Books | Grandad 

Wheels 

 

"I love these books as they’re great disability 
awareness for kids. They’re a fun way to 
teach your kids about wheelchairs and their 
users and for them to understand disability 
from a young age." - Paralympian 

'Hurricane Hannah' Cockroft MBE 

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY’S WORDS “ NEW START “  LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER. 

OZZIE’S NEWS – 12.01.24 

 

 

 

The Ozzie’s Way 

Champions 

These children have all 

contributed towards 

making our school HAPPY 

this week. A big “well 

done” and “thank you “ to 

them.  

 

Eaglets – Mason C 

Owlets – Alice C 

Sparrows – Ollivia L 

Robins – Lara M 

Blackbirds – Bella G 

Starlings – Willow P 

Magpies – Callum W 

Seagulls – Lexie H 

Owls – Logan T 

Eagles – Oliver P 

 

 

MASS AT ST OSWALD’S  

 

Sunday 11am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.grandadwheels.com/
https://www.grandadwheels.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


